
Autumn Newsletter 2
This half term runs from November 4th - December 20th

Session Changes
The deadline for session changes for next term (January 6th!) is November 22nd. 

Please email us at rotplaygroupadmin@gmail.com 

If your child is ill/absent, please call 07891829513 or email
rotpreschoolplaygroup@gmail.com

-------

Ad Hoc Sessions
We have some availability for Ad Hoc sessions this term. 

If you would like to book your child in for more sessions outside of their usual
schedule, please email us at rotplaygroupadmin@gmail.com.

We do not require notice for these sessions, just pop us a message with your
requests!

If you have unused funding hours, we may be able to utilise these. However if not,
please refer to our website for prices.

-------

Wraparound Sessions
We have plenty of availability for wraparound sessions this term, we offer breakfast

club & afterschool club every day. Drop us an email if you wish to add any of these to
your current sessions! These can be added at any point, availability dependent.

Welcome back for the second half of the Autumn Term!
We have some fantastic seasonal activities planned for the

children, as well as plenty of festive fun!
Keep an eye out for your updates on        Tapestry 

https://www.tapestryjournal.com/


Committee!
Passionate about early years? Have a little free time and would like to give to a local

charity? Then join our  committee!!!

Playgroup is a Registered Charity that is run by a committee. 
We need more parent members to join our committee, which will involve you
attending a half termly meeting & having a voice in the running of Playgroup! 

Also to help with fundraising & events.

If you think you could help, please let us know!
Playgroup cannot continue to run without our fabulous committee!

Dates for your Diary 
Remembrance Day Parade November 10th village centre 10.40am.

Kids Praise November 13th 3.45-4.45pm, St Mary’s Hall
https://www.stmarysradcliffe.org/kids

Children in Need November 15th - Dress up day! This year Pudsey has a new best
friend - PEPPA PiG! Children are encouraged to dress up in pyjamas, fancy dress or
anything Peppa Pig! Donations for Children in Need are welcome, either hand these to
Emma or use www.donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk to donate electronically.

AGM November 28th - PLEASE ATTEND IF YOU CAN

Nativities! December 9th & 12th more info to follow...
Party Day December 19th more info to follow...
Last day of term December 20th, First day of the new term January 6th

Contact Us
Ill or Absent? Please call Playgroup on 07891829513 or email  

rotpreschoolplaygroup@googlemail.com. 
Fees, invoices, funding, changes to sessions or general admin queries? Please email

Kelly / Amy at rotplaygroupadmin@googlemail.com

https://www.stmarysradcliffe.org/kids


We’ve Been Busy...
Over the half term, we've had a huge freshen up! 

We’ve decorated with a new colour, given the rooms a shuffle round, added more
greenery & completed a thorough deep clean. 

Thank you again for contributing to our fundraisers!


